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23rd March 2016 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Monday 11th April – BACK TO SCHOOL 

 

Please find attached reading challenge for the Easter Break. We will celebrate completed 

challenges at our first celebration assembly of the summer term so please ensure they are 

handed in by Thursday 14th April. 

 

Monday 11th April – Seashells and Seagulls swimming starts for 6 weeks. Please ensure 

that children have swimming costumes and hats. If your child wants to wear goggles we need 

a written note from parents giving permission for them to do so, thank you. 

 

All PE clubs remain the same next term. 

 

Tuesday 12th April – 3.15 – 4.00. Lego/Loom Band club starts. Please send in your own loom 

bands. 

 

Wednesday 13th April –3.15 – 4.30.  ‘Stay and Play’ Club begins for Y2 onwards. Please ensure 

£7 per child for the whole half term is in by Tuesday 12th April.  

 

Thursday 14th 2.45.  Friend’s meeting at school.  All welcome. 

 

Friday 15th April – Seagulls learning group to Forest Schools (see below) 

 

Monday 18th April – The children will have whole class photos taken this afternoon 

 

Tuesday 19th April – Seashells trip to Gressenhall – letter to follow 

 

Thursday 21st April – 11.30am at St Mary’s Church, Service in celebration of the Queen’s 

Birthday, ALL WELCOME. Letter to follow. 
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The friend’s fun day and Bingo was a great success.  

A big thank you to all that helped and supported this event.  

 

As a school we have a duty of care to promote healthy eating. Please do not send sweets and 

fizzy drinks in packed lunches. 

 

For the first half of the summer term, the Seagulls learning group will be attending Forest 

Schools every Friday afternoon. Children will need to wear weather appropriate outdoor 

clothes and must have coats and suitable outdoor footwear, preferably wellies, as they are 

outside for 2 hours. Please come in to school in normal footwear and bring outdoor footwear 

to change into. Children will be travelling with DBS checked parents/staff and permission 

falls under our regular activities. (Year 6 will be attending forest schools after half term.) 

 

Please ensure payment and orders for school dinners, milk and toast are paid in on Friday’s 

for the following week. Please hand in ALL monies in sealed envelopes. Payments are much 

safer in envelopes with your child’s name and what the money is for written on it. Envelopes 

are available in the foyer; please take them as you need them. 

 

Children need to be in school by 8.50 each day. The door will be opened at 8.40.  Please 

inform us of absence as soon as possible. Messages can be left on the school answerphone. 

Although head teachers are no longer allowed to authorise absences, if you know in 

advance that your child needs to be away from school please fill in an absence request 

form. All children need to have the correct PE kit in school daily. 

 

Thank you for your continued support.   

Emma Yerby Smith 

Head of School  


